
Media Advisory

Friday, 26 August 2022

MEC FRAZER TO ATTEND THE 65TH ANNIVERSARY OF EMPANGENI
HIGH SCHOOL

The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Ms Mbali Frazer will this Saturday, 27
August 2022 attend the 65th Anniversary Celebrations of Empangeni High School.

Hundreds of alumni, alumni parents, teachers, and friends will gather at
Empangeni High School to celebrate the school’s 65th Anniversary.

Founded in 1957, the school has produced many prominent community figures and
role models that continue to inspire the younger generation.

In addition, MEC Frazer will unveil and handover the Multi-purpose Courts,
Science Laboratory, Mini Clinic, and a Media Centre.

The event will unfold as follows:

Date: Saturday, 27 August 2022

Venue: Empangeni High School, King Cetshwayo District.

Time: 07H30

Members of the media are invited to cover the event.
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